DEAR FRIEND,

RESPOND TO LETTER HERE – ASK ABOUT FRIENDS, FAMILY, INTERESTS. LET HIM/HER KNOW YOU ARE PRAYING FOR THINGS THAT HAVE BEEN SHARED… 

I hope you are enjoying the daily devotional readings from ‘GOD’S WAY (365)’. Are you looking up the verses at the end of each reading? You know, you could even write these verses out into the book, if you want. 

I’m going to send you right now a new book called, ‘Alone With God’. I’m sure you sometimes feel alone, and maybe lonely. This book teaches us that we are never alone when we are followers of Jesus. And that actually our ‘alone’ times with Jesus can be the most meaningful and sweet experiences of our lives.

I hope this next book really encourages you. I would love to hear what you think about it, after you have had a chance to read it – or even some of it.

As I always remind you (and actually remind myself), don’t forget to share your faith in Jesus with others, when the Spirit of God opens a door to do this. And feel free to invite someone to write to us directly, so we can start them on this journey with books. Tell them to write to:

PO Box…

And don’t forget you can share these books with people outside of prison, by sending them this website and telling them about the books you are reading. They can find them, and read them for free:

www.1peter1three.weebly.com 

Thank you for your faith. Thank you for your encouraging letters! I look forward to the next one!
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